
Boys & Girls K-2 Lacrosse
Hello Stephen Bell parents!  Bellbrook Lacrosse is seeking boys & girls who are in 

kindergarten, 1st Grade or 2nd Grade who might be interested in trying a new sport! 

 Bellbrook youth lacrosse has experienced tremendous growth and success over the 
past 5 years.  The number of students taking up the sport has skyrocketed, and we have 
become very competitive with the big Lacrosse schools in the area.  Lacrosse is a fast-paced fun 
sport that combines football, hockey, soccer, and little pieces from a lot of different sports. 

 Over the next 2 moths we will be teaching some lacrosse skills and playing fun 
lacrosse games with your children in gym class alongside Mrs. Tincher.  We will be playing 
games like red light green light, hungry… hungry hippos and relay races among several others 
all in a lacrosse style format in an effort to have them enjoy learning the game of Lacrosse all 
while teaching some very basic skills. We are so very excited for the opportunity to come to 
gym class for the first time to teach your children the sport!

To sign up please go to:  www.bellbrooklacrosse.com on or after December 1st.  Registration 
will close approximately 1 month after opening around January 1st.  

 If you have any questions please call, text or email:  Nathan Burchfield- President 
Bellbrook Youth Lacrosse Club @ 937-416-3321 or email nburchfield@merchantssecurity.com




